Dear Parent or Caregiver,
National Bike Month is being celebrated in May and is a great opportunity to promote the positive aspects of the activity.  Biking can be a fun way to increase physical activity, reduce traffic, help the environment, and improve both mental and physical health.  By teaching students bicycle safety at a young age it will be giving them the opportunity to have a fun and heathly activity that could last a lifetime.  

As a part of National Bike Month, [Insert School or Community Name along with a few sentences describing the events or activities you will be having.  If you are not having a big event like a bike rodeo or do not feel comfortable encouraging students to bike to school due to hazardous conditions, include some of the educational classroom activities you might be having.]
Below are a few tips to keep your family safe while biking:

· Always wear a helmet as they greatly reduce the risk of serious injury in the event of a crash.

· Wear bright colored or reflective clothing which makes you more visible to drivers.

· Always ride on the right side of the road with traffic, never ride your bike against traffic.

· It is important to make sure you obey all traffic laws such as stopping at stop signs etc.  

· Use extra caution when riding near parked cars, a driver or passenger door might open causing a collision.

By following these simple tips it will help to ensure a safe and enjoyable biking experience for you and your family.  If you have any questions please contact [Insert Contact Name and Info.] 

Sincerely,

[Contact Name]

